04/29/2020

Sent on behalf of Anna Gunod, Director Infection Prevention

COVID-19

Tulane Health System Team:

If you wear the Medline “Regular” size N95 respirator, you must be fit tested again as soon
as possible for an alternative N95, as the supply of this particular respirator is in short

supply.

We have an adequate supply of N95 respirators, and all respirators used for re-fit testing
are CDC and NIOSH-approved for use with COVID-19 patients and other patients on
airborne precautions.

Once you have been re-fit tested, please begin requesting the alternative N95 from the PPE
room if you require an N95 for use that day.

N95 Fit testing will occur in Tulane Medical Center’s room 7206:
- Thursday, April 30, from 6:30 am — 2:30 pm

- Friday, May 1, from 6:30 am — 2:30 pm

- Monday, May 4, from 6:30 am — 2:30 pm

- Tuesday, May 5, from 6:30 am — 2:30 pm

- Wednesday, May 6, from 6:30 am — 2:30 pm

If you work at Tulane Lakeside Hospital or are unable to accommodate one of the above
times, you may request an appointment in the Employee Health office by calling (504) 988-
1871.

Please note:
- You only need to be re-fit tested if you wear the N96 Medline “Regular” size.

- We cannot perform N95 fit testing if you have facial hair that is non-compliant with
the styles shown here:
https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/npptl/pdfs/FacialHairWWmask11282017-508.pdf

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Anna Gunod, MPH, CIC
Director of Infection Prevention
Tulane Medical Center and Tulane Lakeside Hospital

Anna.gunod@hcahealthcare.com
Office: (504) 988-6884

Cell: (504) 583-7428
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